
Tran, Frank 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Karie: 

Tran, Frank 
Friday, August 09, 2019 4:15 PM 
Bruce Karie 
Request for additional information regarding NRC License No. 22-27593-01 

We have reviewed the amendment request dated July 8, 2019 from Acuren Inspection, Inc. We determined 
that we will need the following information to complete our review. 

1) Provide facility diagrams for the filed locations located 14896 Kenai Spur Highway, Kenai, Alaska, and 
7910 King Street, Anchorage, Alaska which you would like to add to your license (please indicate the 
scale and/or dimension, the storage location and surrounding areas). Indicate whether or not industrial 
radiography will be performed at the place of business outside of the field stations. If radiography will 
be performed at a site outside the field stations, provide a diagram of the location where industrial 
radiography may be performed and its surroundings, including a description of adjacent property. 

2) Provide a statement that the licensee will implement the requirements in 10 CFR Part 37 at the new 
field stations discussed above including notifying local law enforcement, prior to storing an aggregated 
CAT 2 quantity of radioactive material. 

Please provide a response in writing with an authorized signature by September 9, 2019. In addition, please 
indicate Mail Control No. 612709 in the response to facilitate proper mail handling in our office. For submittals 
containing security-related information, please follow the guidance in NRC's Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) 
2005-31 which may be located on the NRC Website at https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML 1619/ML 16196A237.pdf 
for handling and marking of such documents. You could fax your response to 630-515-1078. 

If you have any questions or need any clarifications regarding the requests above, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply to this email. 

Thank you. 

~7 ... 
Health Physicist/License Reviewer 
NRC Region Ill/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Phone:630-829-9623 
Fax:630-515-1078 
Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov 
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